Communion Newsletter for Parents 

Welcome to the 5th Communion Newsletter for Parents. 

Thanks to all who attended the last Communion Mass.

The next communion mass is Sunday, 26th January 2014 at 10:30am.

The Sacred Space theme for this mass will be Baptism. Please take some time with your child to visit this space before or after mass.

Volunteers from each class will be asked to read the Prayers of the Faithful or bring up the Gifts. This will be organised through their class teacher.

We ask the children to bring a small bottle (small medicine bottle or small mineral bottle) with their name clearly labelled on it to this mass. Fr. Jim will bless water during mass and your child can fill their bottle with this Holy Water at the altar after mass and take it home with them.
For this mass, Fr. Jim will call all children to the altar at the Homily but we ask that your child stay with you until called.

The next Grapevine monthly newsletter will be distributed to each child making their communion at the altar at the end of this Communion Masses.

Please ask your child to bring the THUMB book to each of the masses listed overleaf. There is no need to bring candles to this mass.

Looking forward to seeing you all on Sunday, 26th of January.

Kind Regards,

The Parents Communion Committee

List of Communion Masses Throughout the year:
· Enrolment Sunday - 13th October 2013 
· 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sunday, 3rd November 2013
· Feast of Christ the King – Sunday, 24th November 2013
· 3rd Sunday of Advent – Sunday, 15 December 2013
3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sunday, 26th January 2014
6th Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sunday, 16th February 2014

3rd Sunday of Lent – Sunday, 23rd March 2014

Palm Sunday – Sunday, 13 April 2014

3rd Sunday of Easter – Sunday, 4th May 2014

Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) – Sunday, 22 June 2014

This is a provisional list and is subject to change throughout the year. All parents will be notified of changes through the newsletter.
Communion Dates:
Sunday, 11th May 2014 – Mr. Delaney's Class

Sunday, 18th May 2014 – Mr. Lennon's Class

Sunday, 25th May 2014 – Ms. McPhillips Class

We are always looking for parents of whose children are making communion to participate in communion masses throughout the year so if you are interested please text Shane on 087 9580957 or email shane.forsey@gmail.com. This may consist of a reading, prayer after communion or a family bringing up the gifts at one mass. It's great for the children to see the parents involved so we would encourage all to put their name forward.

